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Dear Henryk:

One of your admirers there at Austin stopped me at the
AAPG meetings in St. Louis to ask if I would please send you
e copy of my INTRODUCTION TO HISTORICAL GEOLOGY, embellished
with my signature (I'm not sure how or why that cuts any ice),
and send him the bill, This last I cannot very well do but
on assumption that you are interested in having a copy, I am
glad indeed to send you one on my own account. I have just
obtained a couple from New York and am sending one to you and
one to Helen Plummer.

I doubt whether either of you have very much use for an
elementary work of this sort but hope that you will find it
interesting for personal reasons,

With cordial best wishes, I am

incerely,

Raymopd C. Loore



